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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Doris Johnson <dljohnso@umn.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 4:31 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Fire code inspection

Hi Mai, my name is Doris L. Miller-Johnson, and I'm writing regarding the City Inspectors findings on my 

property: 1219 Bush Ave St Paul MN 55106. I plan to remove the bedroom door in apt 3 asap, and my 

intentions are to either take down half the wall or put in an egress window. The ground is frozen at the moment, 

therefore doing an egress window right now is not possible. I've been given to May 1, 2016 to do one or the 

other, and that's exactly what I'm going to do. First the door will be taken down. I just bought this house in May 

2015, and I'm a first-time home owner. I need some time to get this stuff in order. Please grant me some time to 

get this done. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at: (cell) 651-338-3313 or (home) 651-797-3485. 

 

Thank you, 

Doris L. Miller-Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Doris L. Johnson CHW 
Community Program Assistant 

Dept Family Medicine/Community Health 

University of Minnesota 

 

Office cell: 612-655-4783  

                612-655-4751 
Cell 651-338-3313 
Email: dljohnso@umn.edu 


